Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered, some of the information requested is held by Leicester City Council.
You asked for:
Under the Freedom of Information Act please could you provide me with information about the number of days (equivalent) schools under the control of the local authority hired supply staff to teach and the cost of this for the school years 2010/11, 2011/12, 2012/13, 2013/14, 2014/15 and 2015/16.
The following information relates to the E26 Agency Supply Spend submitted by schools in the City. We are only able to provide the spend by financial year and not school year as requested. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000because, In accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
2010/11
£5,167,636
2011/12
£4,289,895
2012/13
£4,957,286
2013/14
£6,400,274
2014/15
£7,075,327
2015/16
£6,689,275

Leicester City Council does hold information relating to the number of days supply staff that were hired by schools ; therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held. 

Please contact individual schools directly. The link below will take you to a list of schools within the Authority: 

http://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council-services/education-lifelong-learning/about-schools/schools-directory/schools-directory/ School ward, head teacher, telephone, e mail etc. is available by clicking on the link for each school. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

